
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

6th May 2022 

No Drop-in Sessions  

Thursday 12th May 

Due to the SATs, there will be no drop-in sessions on Thursday 12th May.   

They will resume on Thursday 19th May. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Year 6 Children 

Good luck to the Year 6 children who are sitting their SATs next week.   

You have worked so hard over the past year and we are really proud of you. 

We know that you will do your best and that is all that matters. 

We can’t wait to see you on Monday - don’t forget to join us at 8.30am for the special Year 6 breakfast club.   

Please enter the school via the main entrance where Mrs Coughlan will be there to greet you. 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Office Closed 

The office will be closed to visitors from  

Monday 9th May until Thursday 12th May,  

during the following times:   9am until 12 noon. 

Thank you for your understanding.   

 New Nursery Building  

The erection of the new nursery building is due to commence, which we are very excited about.   

However, this does mean that the nursery gate/entrance will no longer be available from Monday 9th 

May 2022 as an access point onto the school grounds.  In light of this, please can we ask Nursery      

parents to use the main school entrance or the side gate to drop off and collect their child. Can all other 

parents, who would normally use the Nursery entrance, please use the school side gate to enter onto the 

big playground, to help limit congestion through the main school entrance. Please can we ask that only 

Nursery parents enter the grounds at 2.45pm when the dates are opened, as the main playground is still 

in use by children.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

Temporary Nursery Demountable 

We have been very pleased with the quality of our temporary nursery building.   

The nursery children will be moving into it this afternoon and we hope that they will be very happy in their 

new temporary home! 

Weekly Newsletter 

Year 6 Picnic Treat 

Weather permitting, Mrs Whiting would like to take the Year 6 children for a picnic at dinnertime on  

Friday 13th May to either the park or the lake.   

Please can children bring a packed lunch and a small named picnic blanket if they have one.   

Thank you. 


